OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 26 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 2741 without my signature.

This bill shifts the responsibility to approve the state Transportation Plan from the
Transportation Agency to the Transportation Commission. This would diminish my

authority as chief executive, something that I am not inclined to do.

Sincerely,
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